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Llopd's Register of Shipping.

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

17th December, 1936.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 1llth
instent, with enclosures advised therein, respecting shaf ting
for Messrs. Bremer Vulkan's Yard Nos,748, 749 and 750, and
with regard thereto I have to inform you that, with engines
heving particulars as stated in my letter of the 21st October
last, the améﬁded plan 61‘ straight shafting will be approved,
provided the work be carried out under the usual conditions
of survey and testing.

One copy of this amended plan is re turned
herewith, and the plan approved in my letter of the 2lst
October last should be cancelled.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Becretary.

The Surveyors,
BREMEN »




